From: To: Subject: RE: Response to USACE Aug 30 letter re IWCS containment failure Monday, November 01, 2010 2:24:03 PM Date: Hello Our team is unable to meet with you while you are in the area. It is our understanding that of the U.S. EPA is meeting with you prior to the Nov. 3 workshop. If after your meeting with Paul you have remaining questions, at your convenience, we can arrange for a teleconference with the Niagara Falls Storage Site project delivery team members to discuss your concerns. Sincerely, US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District 1776 Niagara Street Buffalo, NY 14207 Phone: Fax: ----Original Message-----From: Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 10:54 AM To: Cc: Subject: Response to USACE Aug 30 letter re IWCS containment failure I am attaching a response to August 30, 2010 letter, concerning IWCS containment failure. I hope this will clarify my ongoing concerns and aid further discussion. I will be in the Niagara region from November 1 through November 3, which may be a good opportunity for a face to face meeting if USACE staff are available. I would also like to request USACE release the 2009 NFSS Environmental Surveillance Memorandum, scheduled for release in November 2010, in advance of the next public meeting on November 3, 2010. It would be useful for the public to be able to review this information before the meeting. Many Thanks,